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August 15,2018

Christi Amrine, Senior Planner
City of Mill Creek

15720 Main Street

Mill Creek, WA 98012

Subject: Request for Letter of Water and Sewer Availability to TPN 280531-001-004-00 for Doggie
Day Care

Dear Christi,

The referenced proposed project agent for the developer has requested the Silver Lake Water and Sewer
District (SLWSD) write a letter describing the availability of water and sewer service to their project site.
SLWSD has water and sewer facilities adjacent to the proposed project site. Construction and or easement
requirements for mainline extension or service connection installations will be evaluated when the request
for service is made to the District.

Our facilities have the capacity to provide water and sewer service. Connections would be conditioned on
full compliance with all District Standards, Specifications and Requirements.

Sincerely,
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Richard Q. Gilmore, P.E,
District Engineer
425-337-3647

Electronically transmitted, no hard copy mailed.
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